aevon 20 North Broadway, Suite 1500 Telephone 405/235-3611

E N ERG Y CORPORATION Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102-8260 FAX 405/552-4550
May 14, 1998
To Whom It May Concern:

RE: New drill of a salt water disposal well
Martha Creek #4 SWD
Section 30-21S-24E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Concerning the referenced, please find copies of our Application for Authorization to Inject
(Form C108 and attachments) as submitted to the NMOCD in Santa Fe, New Mexico, and our
Application for Permit to Drill as submitted to the BLM in Carlsbad, New Mexico, (Form
3160-3 and attachments).

Please direct inquiries concerning this matter to Wally Frank at (405) 235-3611, X4595.

Sincerely,

Ooden - Erohone

Ms. Candace R. Graham
Engineering Tech.

Enclosures

copy: NMOCD (Santa Fe & Artesia), BLM (Roswell)
file, engineer, foreman, offset operators, area interest owners



